
From: Angela Damiani <angela@newaukee.com> 
Date: Mon, Jul 18, 2016 at 4:02 PM 
Subject: 1550 N. Prospect Avenue Development 
To: jbohl@milwaukee.gov, nkovac@milwaukee.gov, Khalif.Rainey@milwaukee.gov, mcoggs@milwau
kee.gov, russell.stamper@milwaukee.gov 
Cc: clee@milwaukee.gov 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
If it pleases the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee, on the behalf of NEWaukee, 
please accept this letter of support for the 1550 N. Prospect Avenue development, which is up for 
review Tuesday, July 19th in agenda item #15. 
 
We support the proposed mixed use housing development as well as the restoration of Milwaukee's 
historic Goll Mansion.  We believe the densification of our neighborhoods through private development 
of this sort is of benefit to the larger community ecosystem. 
 
If there are further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Angela Damiani 
 
--  
Angela Damiani 
 
CEO 
NEWaukee 
161 W. Wisconsin Ave #16 
Milwaukee, WI 53203 
Phone: 414-273-1386 
Mobile: 414-698-1340 
Website: www.newaukee.com 
 
Uncompromising Momentum Forward. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
7/15 - Lunar Series at Milwaukee Athletic Club 
7/22 - Gallery Night Art Bus 
8/5 - Urban Island Beach Party 
8/17 - Night Market on West Wisconsin Avenue 
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